
  

 

  
 
15 May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Year 11 Celebration Assembly, Liturgy & Presentation of Progress Files 
 
We would like to invite you to our Celebration Assembly, Liturgy and presentation of Progress 
Files on Friday, 26 May at 1.00pm.  The presentation will be followed by refreshments. 
 
I would encourage you to attend if possible, as these are always enjoyable occasions and an 
important event for our Year 11 students.  
 
Many thanks to our Year 11 for their continued co-operation and service to the school and we 
all wish them every success in their GCSE’s. 
 
All students are expected to attend school on Friday morning in uniform but may bring a 
change of clothes for the afternoon.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Headteacher 


